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Dear Quaker Families, 

I hope you were able to enjoy a fun and relaxing Fourth of July holiday. While school administrators 
have been working all summer, our efforts are intensifying as the first day of school approaches. 

We have several things going on next week, culminating in messages that you will receive on Friday 
with more detailed information about our plans for welcoming students back to school. 

You’ll find included with this message a graphic that highlights information that reflects the basic 
details many have been asking about. Our school principals will provide more details, but these 
topics will be consistent throughout all of our schools. 

I continue to stress the importance of understanding this: these plans could still change. I am 
confident in the plans we’ve developed, and they have been approved by health officials. 
Governor Holcomb will speak again next week, and we all need to continue to be vigilant in 
wearing masks and practicing social distancing.

Now more than ever, I am thrilled to share with you the news that, at last night’s meeting, the School 
Board approved a new partnership with Hendricks Regional Health that will provide even greater 
support and resources to our school nurses. Plainfield Schools has employed  registered nurses in 
each of our schools for many years, and this new partnership will take our commitment to student 
and staff health to the next level. Our trusted school nurses will now benefit from the professional 
development and training offered by HRH, and when our own nurses can’t be at school, we will 
have a reliable source of substitute nurses to call upon. 

In closing, I want to emphasize that our entire Plainfield Schools administrative team stands behind 
the plans that we are finalizing. We are eager to see your children back in school, and we believe 
that, under these circumstances, our schools will be safe, friendly, welcoming environments that will 
provide the structure, and the social, emotional and educational support that children need. At the 
same time, please remember that your child’s principal is just a phone call away. If you have 
concerns about what school will look like, please call us. We would appreciate the opportunity to 
discuss your concerns, and work with you to find the best solution for your child. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Olinger




